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March	9,	2023	
	
Dear	Diamond	Ridge	Parents,		
Canyons	School	District	is	very	interested	in	your	opinion!		We	are	asking	for	your	help	to	identify	
how	we	can	improve	our	schools	and	better	support	students	and	families.					
	
Parents,	students,	teachers	and	administrators	from	Copperview,	East	Midvale,	Midvale,	
Midvalley,	Sandy	Elementary	Schools,	Midvale	Middle	School,	Union	Middle	and	Hillcrest	and	
Diamond	Ridge	High	Schools	are	participating	in	this	survey.				If	you	have	children	attending	
more	than	one	school,	please	complete	a	separate	survey	for	each	school	so	that	we	can	
better	respond	to	unique	concerns.		
	
Your	answers	to	this	survey	are	very	important	to	us	and	will	help	us	identify	things	we	are	doing	
well	and	where	we	need	to	improve.		We	also	want	to	know	what	additional	programs	or	supports	
may	be	helpful	to	you.			Results	will	be	used	to	improve	our	services,	develop	community	
partnerships	and	seek	grants	for	increased	funding.			
	
Our	goal	is	to	have	every	family	return	this	survey.		Your	answers	to	the	survey	questions	will	
be	kept	confidential	and	no	one	from	the	school	district	will	see	how	you	individually	answered	
the	questions.			Your	participation	in	this	survey	is	of	great	service	to	your	family,	school,	and	
community.			
	
You	may	complete	this	survey	using	a	paper/pencil	version,	which	you	can	request	from	Lacee	at	
(801)520.3428.	Once	requested,	a	paper	version	will	be	sent	home	with	your	student.	If	you	prefer	
to	do	it	electronically,	use	the	the	following	QR	code	or		link.			
This	survey	is	available	in	English,	Spanish,	Swahili,	Portuguese,	and	Arabic	.		
	
	
	 	
	
	
						https://canyonsdistrict.sjc1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_bHq3H6vBmlAEHd4	

	
In	order	for	results	to	be	compiled,	surveys	must	be	completed	by	March	29,	2023.			If	you	
have	any	questions	or	concerns,	please	contact	Wendy	Dau,	Director	of	Federal	&	State	Programs	
at	(801)	826-5111.			Thank	you	so	much	for	your	participation.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
Principal	Amy	Boettger	


